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Term 2 Week 3 2013 

Canteen: May 24 - Belinda 
Towels: May 24 - Belinda 
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This week’s award winners 

Devlin, Jordan, Delaney, Bobbie, Archie, Toby, Kyla and 
Charlie. 

Awards System 
This week we started catching up on students who had 
missed out on Credit Awards, these are awards 
students receive when they have received 5 merit 
awards. The remainder of the Credit Awards will be 
handed out next Wednesday. As we are keeping records 
of awards won students no longer need to bring their 
Merit awards in to receive their Credit or Distinction 
Awards. 
The follow students received credit awards at this 
week’s assembly; Ethan, Zac, Ethan, Evey, Georgia, 
Rachel, Leo, Toby, Kyla, Chelsea and Charlie 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OSSA Cross Country 
Congratulations to all of the students who took part in 
the OSSA Cross Country last Friday. Everybody was very 
well behaved and did a great job of representing their 
school. Thank you also to the parents who came along 
to cheer on the competitors. 

Some outstanding results included Bradley Annetts 5th 
in the 10 yrs boys and Melissa Cowan 3rd in the 10 yrs 
girls. Melissa will represent OSSA at the district carnival 
next Friday back at Cudal.

 
Biggest Morning Tea 
The P&C will be holding a Biggest Morning Tea to 
support the Cancer Council next Friday 24th May at 
school. We will start at 9am and go through to 11. All 
parents, friends and family are welcome to come along 
and support this great cause. 

For a gold coin donation students will get fruit and 
flavoured milk at fruit break.  

Parents interested in helping with catering are asked to 
bring a plate, please contact Liz.  

 

Solar Panel installation 

We will be having solar panels fitted to the roof of the 
BER Building next Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. 

Part of the front fence will be removed while this is 
being done so that the installers can gain access 
without driving through the playground. This area will 
be roped off and out of bounds during this time. 

 

 

What’s On!! 
TERM 2 2013 
GRIP Leadership Conference (Year 6 only): 21 May 
District Cross Country Fri 24 May 
Biggest morning Tea: Fri 24 May 
Pyjama Day:  Tues 28 May 
 
 
 



 
 

Monday, 20 May 2013 Term 2 Week 3 
Vietman Veterans Donation 
Today Mr Scott, Hannah and Delaney attended where 
invited to lunch with the Vietnam Veterans were they 
received a cheque for $250 on behalf of the school. 

This money is much appreciated and will be used to 
purchase books for the library. 

 

Pyjama Day 
On Tuesday 28th May we will be hold a Pyjama Day. 
Students will be able to wear their pyjamas. They will 
need shoes for outside but can bring slippers for inside. 
It will be a Gold Coin Donation which will go to World 
Vision or Oxfam. 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Big Crunch 
 
 
 


